From: Bruce Duncan

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 1:11 PM **To:** Woolsey, Heather < hwoolsey@London.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Eldon House - Appointments

Good afternoon Heather. As you know I have been a board member for Eldon House for the past 18 months. Unfortunately increasing personal commitments are going to prevent me from continuing in that role. I respectfully submit my resignation from the board.

It is a wonderful facility with an amazing staff. I wish all involved the very best going forward.

Bruce Duncan